
New Faculty 
Orientation
Spring 2023

Orientation is open 
to all full-time new 
faculty.

New Faculty Orientation 
(NFO) events are just the 
beginning of an ongoing 
process of discovery and 
involvement to introduce new 
Mānoa faculty to our campus 
and academic community.

Topics/Events include:

•	


